
PRESENTERS:

KAREN GRAY

MELANIE SMITH-CERVERA

Earlier this year, the State of Connecticut passed legislation
requiring play-based learning in pre-K and kindergarten
classrooms. To assist schools and districts in the implementation of
this new requirement, CAS is hosting two free workshops this fall.  

During these sessions, presenters Karen Gray and Melanie Smith-
Cervera will explore how play-based learning can help address CT
Core Standards while simultaneously providing children the
opportunity to work on and apply executive function skills. 

Both workshops will be held at the CAS Office, 30 Realty Drive,
Cheshire, CT.  All CT school and district leaders are invited to attend
and are welcome to bring an early childhood staff member(s).

REGISTER
9-11:30 AM CLICK HERE FOR 

PRESENTER BIOS

REGISTER9-11:30 AM

Meeting Standards and Supporting Executive Function Skills

https://www.casciac.org/pdfs/Play-basedLearningWorkshops-PresenterBios.pdf
https://www.casciac.org/scripts/registerwpcas.cgi?confid=PLAYBASED3
https://www.casciac.org/scripts/registerwpcas.cgi?confid=PURPOSEFULPLAY11

